January 17, 2002

Mr. Dan Kapland

Cloverleaf Cold Storage Co.

2800 Cloverleaf Court

Sioux City, IA  51111

RE:  Cloverleaf Street in Massillon

Dear Mr. Kapland, 

Attached please find a new address card for the Cloverleaf building, north of Southway Street.  The new address will be as follows:



Cloverleaf Cold Storage



950 Cloverleaf Street SE



Massillon, OH 44646

This will be changed from the 2200 Southway address previously assigned this summer.  This change is necessary due to the driveway becoming a private street.  

The City will notify 911 Emergency, all utility companies, the Post Office, and the Stark County Board of Elections.  This will expedite all services to your facilities.  However, Ameritech requires that you personally contact them to change your address on the customer service record and to ensure proper 911 Emergency service.

Please contact Mark Lightfoot, City Street Superintendent, at 330-833-5746 regarding street sign cost and installation.
If you have any questions please contact this office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,

Steven D. Hamit, P.E.

City Engineer

Jason Haines

Technician

